
Glencross Church Nomination Procedure Changes 

We believe that the changes made to the nomination procedure at our 

2017 February Annual meeting will give greater opportunity for 

congregational involvement and will entertain more thought to work 

together with the nominating committee.  This will prevent impulsive, spur-

of-the-moment nominations at the annual meeting.  We would like to 

encourage you as a congregation to participate and give much thought and 

prayer to this process throughout the year.   You can be actively involved in 

recommending individuals to the nominating committee, of persons you 

feel gifted for certain board or committee positions.  The committee will 

then follow up on those recommendations. 

Events in the Community 

D’Friesen’s Fundraising Event this evening,  May 21.  Supper @ 

5pm, Concert at 7pm at the Winkler EMM Church. 

Gateway Resources Open House & Bake Sale – Friday, May 26 

1-3:30pm.  1582 Pembina Ave. W – Winkler. Come enjoy coffee & 

dainties and a tour of our facility. 

Winkler Bible Camp 55+ Retreat June 2-4.  It will be a relaxing 

weekend of worship, good food and sessions that will deepen your 

faith with guest speaker Glen Siemens.  For more information, or to 

register, call the camp at 204-325-9519 or visit our website 

www.winklerbiblecamp.com. 

WBC Family Day June 4.  This is an open house event where you 

can participate in our activities for Free!  Activities will run from 

2pm-5pm with a free barbeque at 5:30pm.  No registration required.  

Laugh Again with Phil Callaway 

Love & Chocolate Couples’ Event June 17, 2017 @ Winkler EMM 

Church 7-9pm, Rush seating, doors open @ 6:30pm.  The cost is 

$30 per couple which includes desert and coffee.  Tickets available 

@ Winkler EMMC. Call 204-325-7667 or email 

winkleremmchurch@mts.net. 
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For I know the plans I have for you, 

declares the Lord, plans to prosper 

you and not to harm you, plans to 

give you hope and a future.            
Jeremiah 29:11 

 

 

 

Today’s Service – Sunday May 21, 2017 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Daniel Schulz 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Ministry Report – Chris & Rachael Hildebrand 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

The Power of Vision 

Nehemiah 1:1-11 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
mailto:winkleremmchurch@mts.net
http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


This Week 

Wednesday, May 24 

Sr. Youth Bible Study & Games  Meet 7pm @ Heidi 

Klassen’s house   

Thursday, May 25 

Matt & Jenn’s Care Group Meet at 7:30pm @ their house.  

Studying John chapter 15. 

Friday, May 26 

Jr. Youth Wind Up 

Meet 7pm @ Meadows golf & amusements (629 Pembina Ave)  

Following our time at Meadows, we will be going to Maddy 

Friesen’s house for bonfire & snack.  Pick up time 10pm; Cost $20. 

Next Sunday, May 28 - Message: Pastor Peter Redekopp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up at Glencross 

 

 

 

 

Baby Dedication is being planned for May 28
th

.  If you would 

like to dedicate your child, please talk to Pastor Peter or email 

him.  

Sunday School Promotion – Sunday, June 4 @ 9:30am.   

**ALL are invited to attend!  Snack & coffee to follow the 

promotion.  This will be the last day of Sunday School until 

fall.  Classes will resume September 10
th

. 

Church Picnic at Stanley Park – Sunday, June 11 @ 

10:00am, Shelter #2.  Fundraiser BBQ lunch will be served. 

Service Opportunities 
Pembina Valley Bible Camp is in need of                          

volunteers to make cookies for summer camp – about 400 

dozen for the entire summer!  If you are interested in 

making cookies for camp please contact Jamie Fleming.  

(All cookies must be peanut butter, peanut and nut free.) 

The Pregnancy Care Centre is once again doing the Baby Bottle 

Campaign!  It’s so easy – pick up your empty baby bottle from the 

church foyer, fill it with change or a cheque, and bring it back to 

church on Father’s Day.  All funds raised are used to provide 

supports and services to clients.  Bottles with $15 or more will 

receive a charitable tax receipt.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Heather Dyck, or the Pregnancy Care Centre at                    

204-325-7900. 

Time is running out!  Pre-registration for  

Operation Arctic VBS ends today.  Turn in 

your forms today and receive your free 

music CD now.  Extra forms are available                                                   

in the foyer. 

Operation Arctic runs from July 16th- 20th from 6:30 to 9:00pm 

 


